
Napi Elementary School 

March Board Report 

 

In February, it was our turn to host our annual Building Board Meeting!  This is one of our favorite 

events of the year as we recognize our great staff and awesome students and parents!  It is also a time to 

for our staff to show how hard they work all year and how committed we are to educating all of our 

children!   

 

We finished out WIDA testing with 93%. Shout out to Ms. Devine for all her hard work to get the 

testing done!  A 100% was not achieved due to attendance for the few remaining students that needed to 

complete this assessment. 

 

Our Family Math and Literacy Night was a success!  With a Valentine theme staff, parents, and students 

enjoyed many math and literacy related activities.  An Indian Taco Dinner was served to over 80 

parents, students and staff who attended this fun evening.  Thank you to the 4th Grade Team for 

organizing this activity!     

 

In February, our Literacy and Math ICs’ spent time with the coaches, observing their progress in the 

coaching cycle.  Our focus in both areas is for teachers to learn strategies that can be used to support 

students in learning content.   

 

We shared with the board members that our Math IC has made videos that support the strategies she has 

taught our staff and they are available for teachers to reference when she is not with us.  Math tutors 

have really focused on using these strategies with the students they are working with.   The strategies 

support the following math concepts: distributive property for multiplication, unit bar modeling, partial 

products, and place value multiplication.   

 

Other activities at Napi Elementary: 

February 1st-------------------I Love To Read Challenge started (Current winners: 4th Grade--Ms. 

Gilroy’s class; 5th Grade---Ms. Switzer; and 6th Grade--Mr. Walker’s class. 

February 24th-----------------No School Mid-Winter Break 

February 24th-----------------3rd Quarter Midterms Mailed 

February 27th-----------------Glacier County Spelling Bee BES @3:45 

March 1st-24th---------------- CRT Testing Science 

March 22nd-March 26th ----SBAC Math Testing 

March 23rd--------------------- 4:00-5:30 Napi Family Literacy/Math Night 

March 29th---------------------- School Board Meeting 

 

Average monthly attendance for February 

4th 87.04%  

5th 90.09% 

6th 88.09% 


